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PROGRAM BEGINS MAY 2015

. . . Where do you want to be?

Want to take your learning, and your career to the next level? 
You may be in exactly the right place. No matter where you live. 

The Faculty of Nursing at the University of Alberta is now accepting applications 
for the first PhD online cohort, set to begin May 2015. Now you can complete your 
PhD at a research intensive university with a well-established doctoral nursing 
program – with very little disruption to work or family life. 

Students will work together to complete their courses fully online and meet  
on-campus with their cohort twice during the program. You will be led by our 
highly qualified professors who will provide ongoing mentorship throughout  
the program, and you’ll work closely with your fellow students, benefiting  
from the mutual support.  

To apply, or to learn more, contact: 

Dr. Pauline Paul: pauline.paul@ualberta.ca 
Associate Dean, Graduate Studies, FON

Wendy Caplan: wendy.caplan@ualberta.ca 
Director, eLearning Services, FON


